

Name	

Date	
------	--

The Flower Pixie



Sarah was beautiful and intelligent girl. She was always curious about everything in the world and would ask her mother many questions.

Sometimes she would get her answers, other times, her mother would shoo her away. Sarah would ponder about every small thing such as where does the sun go every night? How do plants grow? Why every flower is different color?

Who is coloring them?

Sarah's family lived on a huge estate with garden all around. Sarah was

allowed to explore the garden in her free time and it was her favorite thing to do in the afternoons.

One afternoon, Sarah was roaming in the garden when a pretty flower caught her sight. She immediately ran towards it to pluck the flower and put it in her hair. As she was about to do so, she heard the voice "Noo...". She turned around, but she could not see anyone. When she turned to the flower again, she saw a tiny pixie, standing next to the flower shrub. Sarah was scared, but the pixie was smiling brightly at Sarah. She told Sarah that she takes care of all the flowers in the garden and it hurts her someone plucks them and kills them. Sarah immediately felt bad and apologized to the pixie and promised to never again pluck them. The pixie also showed Sarah many other beautiful and exotic flowers in the garden.

Sarah was so excited, that she ran inside to get her mother and make mother meet her new friend. However, when the mother came out, there was no one in the garden and the mother was convinced that Sarah is again making up stories.

The Flower Pixie
Answer the following questions:
1. What are some of the questions in Sarah's mind?
2. What was Sarah's favorite afternoon activity?
3. Why did the pixie feel hurt?
4. Who was Sarah excited to make her mother meet?
5. Did Sarah's mother believe that there was a Pixie?



6. Ponder

- a. Wonder/Think
- b. Draw
- c. Forget

7. Estate

- a. country
- b. area
- c. Mountain

8. Pluck

- a. Pick it out
- b. paint
- c. play